
It has been helpful to get some feedback about the ASD Proposal.  You are encouraged to follow 

the email link on the documents to share your views whether in favour or not. Thank you.    

Next week is our last week before the half term break.  School finishes at normal time next 

Friday and school opens again on Tuesday 30th October.  
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Parent Consultations reminder 

Well in advance, our Parent Consultations for the Autumn Term are on TUESDAY 27th NOVEMBER.  This is an 

opportunity to formally meet with your child’s teacher to talk about their learning.   The arrangements are as follows: 

EYFS – Tadpoles, Froglets and Ladybird Classes – CLOSED ALL DAY.  NO SCHOOL 

YEAR 1-6 SCHOOL CLOSES @1PM and appointments will take place in the afternoon until 6:30pm. 

We will send the appointment reservation text after half term.  Watch this space. 

Don’t forget we launched our Friday Morning Drop In today, so when you have time, please use these Fridays as an 

opportunity to visit the classroom. 

Parent Governor Election 

You are invited to stand for election as a parent 

governor, or nominate another parent to do so. 

To help you decide if you want to be a Governor 

and to find out more about the process of being 

elected, David Adams will be hosting an informal 

meeting at the school at 3pm on Monday 15th 

October in the Community Room. 

All parents/carers are invited. You may stand for 

election without attending the meeting, but you 

are strongly encouraged to attend. 

New Teachers to Parents Email 

We have subscribed to an email system allowing us to share longer messages and documents. This is done 

through the texting system.  Please ensure the office have an up to date email address. 

 

Child’s Name _____________________________________ Class _________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer 1 (Email)_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer 2 (Email)_____________________________________________________________ 

P.E Updates 

P.E this week has been amazing, the children have been 

working extremely hard throughout the school. Our 

Year 5&6’s have qualified for the CSSA Netball playoff 

finals, which will be taking place this coming Monday, 

15th October. Once again I want to thank all the 

parents and careers for making sure the children are 

always in their PE 

kit, Dean and I 

have noticed the 

effort you are all 

making. 
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Teacher Liaison Time  

Talk to Teacher time, will continue to be at 3:15pm 

at the allocated slot below: 

Attendance 

We’re keeping it well above 95% with 97% 

for the week across the whole school! 

EYFS: 96.29%  KS1—KS2: 97.20% 

WELL DONE TO TADPOLES 97.47%, 

DRAGONFLIES 99.18%, BATS AND 

KESTRELS 99.26% 

Robin gave us some GREAT ideas 

on how to improve our school 

attendance in the long run, so 

watch this space! 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 

As you know we are really keen to get our 

very own floating classroom. So far we 

have raised £1556.13. 

Every penny helps and with this in mind 

please check out the website  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ca

uses/primhill/ 

The school makes money simply by you 

shopping at no extra cost to you. We need 

as many supporters as possible so tell your 

friends and family. Let us see if we can be 

the most profitable school! 

Coming Up Next Half Term: 

22nd to 26th Oct. Half Term Holiday 

Monday 29th Oct. INSET DAY – School Closed 

Tuesday 30th Oct. Y2 London Trip 

                                   9am EYFS & KS1 Coffee Morning 

                                   Y5 & Y6 Football League at Talacre 

Wednesday 31st Oct. KS2 Coffee Morning @9am 

Thursday 1st Nov. FOPH Y3 & Y4 Spooky Disco 

Thursday 8th Nov. 8:45 KS1 and KS2 Maths Stay & Play 

Monday 12th Nov          Anti Bullying Week 

Monday 19th Nov. Grasshoppers to CLC 

Thursday 22nd Nov. Y4 Royal Academy Workshop 

Friday 23rd Nov. Beetles to CLC 

Tuesday 27th Nov. EYFS Consultations – Classes Closed All 

   Day 

                                  KS1& KS2 Consultations – School Closes 

   at 1pm 

Thursday 29th Nov. Y4 Royal Academy Workshop  

Tuesday 4th Dec. St Marks Carol Service 

Thursday 6th Dec. KS1 Concert at Cecil Sharp PM 

Tuesday 11th Dec. KS2 Concerts at Cecil Sharp Two PM  

   Performances 

Friday 14th Dec.  Y5 to CLC 

Monday 17th Dec. RE Day 

Tuesday 18th Dec. FOPH Festive Fun Afternoon 

Friday 21st Dec. End of Autumn Term 1:30pm FINISH 

Coffee Mornings 

Coffee mornings will be on the topic of 

home learning leading on from the 

discussion that we had at the end of last 

term.  

EYFS & KS1 Tuesday 30th October 

9am in the community room. 

KS2 Wednesday 31st October 9am in 

the community room. 

We hope to see you 

there. 

Robin 

Y4 Foxes  Thursday 

Y4 Hedgehogs  Monday 

Y5 Both Classes Tuesday 

Y6 Both Classes  Friday  

Y1 Both Classes Monday 

Y2 Both Classes Tuesday 

Y3 Squirrels  Wednesday 

Y3 Bats  Thursday 

Friends of Primrose Hill 

KS1 party afternoon is next Thursday from 

3.30-5.30pm. It's going to be great fun, 

games, dancing, face painting and lots of 

prizes. Don't forget to get your slip and 

money into the office by Monday. 

Years 3 & 4 will have a spooky disco on Thursday 1st November. 

Letters are going out next week. It will be spectacular we promise! 

Years 5 & 6 quiz night with a difference is on 5th December 3:30. It’s 

going to be like no quiz you have ever been to. 

With the grand FOPHS end of year finale being our festive afternoon 

on 18th December (more info to follow after half term). 

We are once again raffling our home grown pumpkins. Come and buy 

your tickets from the top playground from Monday 15th and it’s 50p 

per ticket. Winner wins the pumpkin. 

Pop up cafe will be back as usual on Monday from 3.30pm. 

News from the garden. 

We are nearly at the end 

of our great garden 

refurbishment. Just some 

pea shingle and the 

wormer and we are 

there. 

It is really taking shape. Our little and 

junior gardeners have been busy weeding, 

tidying, raking leaves, making plant labels 

and harvesting the last of the pumpkins. 

There's always so much to do all year 

round. We are lucky to have such talented 
gardeners.  
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